PAUL I. CLYMER. MEMBER

ROOM 216, SPEAKER MATTHEW J. RYAN LEGISLATIVE OFFICE BUILDING PO BOX 202145 HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 17120-2145 PHONE: (717) 783-3154 FAX: (717) 705-1854

> 311 N. SEVENTH STREET PERKASIE, PA 18944 PHONE: (215) 257-0279 FAX: (215) 257-6350



House of Representatives

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania Harrisburg

February 7, 2012

COMMITTEES

EDUCATION, REPUBLICAN CHAIRMAN CAPITOL PRESERVATION, CHAIRMAN GAMING OVERSIGHT

> www.PaulClymer.com pclymer@pahousegop.com

Mark Miller, Second Vice President Pennsylvania School Boards Association P.O. Box 2042 Mechanicsburg, PA 17055

Dear Mr. Miller:

Thank you for taking the time to participate in the House Education Committee's recent informational meeting showcasing career and technical education. Your contribution to the discussion will, no doubt, prove valuable to the Committee.

I believe the meeting was both informative and productive. Your efforts made that possible.

Again, your cooperation and participation were greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

PAUL I. CLYMER, Majority Chairman House Education Committee

PIC/erk